تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية





أسئلة اختبار قرائي القسم الثاني

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف السابع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← اختبارات ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 22:10:47 2024-10-25

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف السابع











صفحة المناهج الإماراتية على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف السابع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

ريد من العلقات بالعلق القلابع والعلادة علا الدجورية في القلق الرول	
أسئلة الامتحان التكويني الثاني	1
مذكرة شاملة مفردات قواعد إملاء	2
كتاب دليل المعلم مسار النخبة	3
حل عرض بوربوينت review Grammar مراجعة قواعد	4
تمارين على مفردات وقواعد الوحدة الأولى	5

Grade: 7 Reading: part 2

Sharing with Friends

My name is Ali and I want to tell you about my friends, Akira and Itsuki. They live in Japan, but they travel a lot with their parents. Last month, they came to visit us in Sharjah, and our families had so much fun together.

Akira and Itsuki were very excited to learn about falconry, and I had fun teaching them. We also played football with some of my friends. Akira is quite sporty. He played in his school's football team last year.

I told my father they'd never seen a camel, so he planned a surprise for them. He said that he would take us horse riding, but when we arrived in Khattam Al Shikla, there were camels instead. Akira was so excited, but Itsuki was a little scared. Dad said he didn't have to ride the camel if he didn't want to, but Itsuki decided to try it. He loved it so much, that he didn't want to leave.

On their last day in the UAE, Akira, Itsuki, their mother and father all dressed in traditional Emirati clothes and we took a picture together. Next month, my family will go to Japan and we will see our friends again. I don't know what they will teach us about Japanese culture, but I hope we can take a picture with everyone wearing kimonos.

		ead a text about Ali and his Japanese friends. For questions 6 - 10, he correct answer A, B or C.	
6. Who lives in Japan?			
,	A	Akira and Ali	
I	В	Ali and Itsuki	
(С	Itsuki and Akira	
7. Ali w	/as	s his friends.	
,	A	teaching falconry to	
I	В	learning football with	
(С	playing sports against	
8. Who	lo	ved riding camels and didn't want to leave?	
	A	Ali	
I	В	Akira	
(С	Itsuki	
9. Whe	n۱	will Ali's family go t <mark>o Japan</mark> ?	
,	A	last year	
I	В	next month	
(С	on their last day	
10. The	e te	ext is mainly talking about	
,	A	families sharing their culture	
I	В	people that like travelling	
(С	friends playing together	

